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I SUPPORT HB 3119 because the state is not equipped for this adjustment, and 

every Oregonian will see the affects.  

The original mandate is short sighted and the cost analyses was faulty not factoring 

in the impact to all aspects of living costs. 

 

You have been elected to protect Oregonians, and that includes protection from your 

own corrupted and faulty policies. Step up and do better.. 


